
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com 

PROP Needs You 

Let’s make it a great Spring Semester!  It’s been a 

successful year for PROP with great attendance at our 

school events and fantastic participation in our fundraisers.  

Those of us on the PROP Council are happy to volunteer 

and help coordinate programs.  However, we cannot do all 

of it without your help.  Please join us at our monthly 

meetings or reach out to volunteerPROP@gmail.com for 

information on how you can help! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

REGISTER YOUR 
FYR’S VIP CARD!  

This is one of the 
easiest ways to earn 

money for our school, 
just by doing your 
regular shopping! 

If you haven’t already, 
sign up at: 

https://www.frysfood.com/
topic/new-community-

rewards-program 

 

Used Uniform Sale 

Dates: Jan. 17th & 
 Feb. 7th  

7:30 – 8:15 A.M. and  
2:00 – 3:30 P.M. 

 
We know your kids grow 

fast… come purchase 

uniforms from us and 

save some money! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

8th Grade Car Wash: Saturday, February 17th  

Help the 8th grade students raise money for promotion activities while 

getting your car sparkling clean! 

Great Skate Family Fun Night 

Friday, January 19th 5:00-7:30 P.M. 

Join us for a GREAT time at Great Skate (10054 

N. 43rd Ave)!  Admission and skate rental is just $9 

per person.  Food, drinks and arcade games are 

available for additional purchase.   

The next meeting will be 
held on Thursday, 

February 1st at 8:15 A.M. 
in the Parent Room.  
Join us at 8:00 A.M. 

before the meeting for 
socializing and coffee!   

 

Spring Fling: Saturday, March 3rd  

Look for more information coming soon! 

 

Attention 7th & 8th Grade Parents 

We need your help to make it a great promotion experience for our 

students.  Planning starts early, and we simply can’t do this without 

your help! Please contact volunteerPROP@gmail.com to find out 

information about promotion plans or how to purchase your 8th 

grade packets. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
The Fall Box Tops Contest Winners were… 

1st place: Mrs. Johnston’s class won a pizza party 

2nd place: Mrs. Venugopal’s class won a cookie party 
Keep collecting those Box Tops and turn them in to your teacher! 
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